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If you wish to provide flowers at our
Church Service for a special occasion. y
you may sign up at the welcome desk.
¥ Contact us

9,9.4 Have them delivered between

o 9:30-10:30 on Sabbath.

.~ ZFEmail Shelli for bulletin announcement. Pastor Wally Peralta, Lead Pastor
' wally@redlandschurch.com

619-335-6557

Pastor Somer Knight, Family Ministries
(On Sabbatical through October 12)
Welcome

“ELLO’ Pastor Lindsey Haffner, High School Lindsey Haffer

p FRIENDS OF lindsey@redlandschurch.com
> ad 909-583-7951 Worship Music

“ud i Shelli Watkins, Office Manager Mofe, Tami, and Yemi Adeoye, Lindsey Haffner,
2\ Shelli@redlandschurch.com Brian Watkins, Torm Usery

Exploring the book of Ephesians

August 30,2025

4y
Please join us for lunch :
~ immediately following the Receptionist
i ofﬁce@redlalr)'ndschurch com Prayer
: Kari Haloviak

| Pastor Wally and his family warmly invite you OFFICE HOURS Children’s StOf‘)’
Monday - Thursday, 9-3 Samantha Peralta

to join them for lunch in the auditorium
immediately following today’s service as we OFFICE@REDLANDSCHURCH.COM Child Dedication
celebrate the dedication of their son, Orion. 909-793-6337 Orion Peralta by Pastor Milton Beltran

All are welcome! We'd love to share this
Investment Time

special moment with our church family! .
Sign up for Redlands Church Wally Peralta
announcements here: Aoy

R o s
HOOKNOFURTHER! - \‘3 Join the Church Member Directory Here: ; e EPheSial’lS 4:21-24
ON SEPTEMBER 13,2025, SIMPLY COMETO "f\' | RN Jared Herrera
CHURCH AT 9:30 AM FOR PRACTICE IN by Website: Redlandschurch.com Message
PREPARATION TO JOIN THE SERVICE PRAISE TEAM. > ’ Facebook: Redlands Church Ephesians 4

IF INTERESTED, EMAIL VINI - VSSEIDEL@GMAIL.COM L@ Instagram: @redlandschurch Milton Beltran
OR CARRIE - ANTHROGIRL@FASTMAIL.FM Begid @redlands_childrens_ministries %
FOR DETAILS. 5 @redlandschurch youth Pianist Joel Bergey

THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON The Redlands Church service is broadcast via the
MONDAY IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY N internet. You may be included in the broadcast. E%‘}*’ﬁ REDLANDSECHURCH
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SABBATH SCHOOL
9:30 A.M.

Adults

Discovery Class - Studying the Minor Prophets
- Room 103

Quarterly Class - Room 105

Infant thru 6th Grade

Classrooms upstairs in SS wing
200 - Babies & Toddlers 0-3
201 - Pre-School/Kindergarten 4-6
202 - Ist & 2nd Grade
203 - 3rd & 4th Grade
204 - The Gallery 5th & 6th Grade

Register for Sabbath School here: s

O
Junior High & High School

Community Building Basement

Location:

Th&Exehange

A Sabbath School where we exchang ideas, thoughts, and experiences.
ol

The
LANDING

A SABBATH MORNING GATHERING FOR PARENTS SEEKING
SPIRITUAL REFUELING AND COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS
SABBATH MORNINGS | ROOM 205 | 9:45 A.M.

Baby Changing Tables

Are located in the upstairs restrooms in the Sabbath School wing,

and also in the restrooms on the main floor of the auditorium.

If you would like someone to pray with you,
please meet an elder near the organ

after the service.

HEY 5TH & 6TH GRADERS!

YOU'RE INVITED TO A MONTHLY PROGRAM THAT WILL EQUIP YOU
WITH A SKILL SET FOR NAVIGATING LIFE AND THE WILD
USING REAL-LIFE SKILLS, FAITH, AND THE BIBLE
AS YOUR "COMPASS."

OUR FIRST EVENT WILL BE SEPTEMBER 20!
REGISTRATION INFORMATION COMING SOON!

Y THE COMPASS

IT'S TIME TO REGISTER FOR-
ADVENTURERS 2025-2026!

~GROWN UPS & KIDS FILL OUT THE SECC
APPLICATION BY.SCANNING THIS QR
CODE HERE:

« COMPLETED APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE
PRINTED & SUBMITTED TO THE CHURCH
OFFICE BY SEPTEMBER 12!

« REGISTRATION COSTS $75 PER CHILD.
PAYMENTS SHOULD BE TURNED IN TO
THE CHURCH OFFICE AND MADE BY
CASH, CHECK (TO "REDLANDS SDA
CHURCH") OR VENMO
®REDLANDSCHURCH BY SEPTEMBER 12!

« ANY QUESTIONS? EMAIL DIRECTOR
CURTIS KNIGHT
CURTISKNIGHT. MD@®GMAIL.COM OR
CALL THE CHURCH OFFICE!

ENTU,
"“\‘c LU ap Er

honeygrams u@ ¢
If you wish to send a kind word
~ to someone, you may use the honeygram at
‘% your pew & we will mail it for you. Just stick it
in the beehive at the welcome desk!

Thank you to

Pasle /mu[goj

WE ARE SO GRATEFUL FOR THE DEDICATED -
SERVICE THAT PASTOR LINDSEY HAS PROVIDED =
TO OUR CHURCH OVER THE LAST FEW YEARS!

WE WILL BE SAYING “THANK YOU” FOR HER
MINISTRY TO OUR CHURCH ON SABBATH,
SEPTEMBER 6.

PLEASE CHECK YOUR EMAIL FOR MORE DETAILS.

When you heard about Christ and were taught in
him in accordance with the truth that is in
Jesus. You were taught, with regard to your
former way of life, to put off your old self, which
is being corrupted by its deceitful desires; to be
made new in the attitude of your minds; and to
put on the new self, created to be like God in true
righteousness and holiness.

Ephesians 4:21-24

LADIES IBIBI I‘ Q'I‘ll)\
TUESDAYS 10:00-11:30 %
ROOM 105

CHURCH BUDGET

$722,207
Monthly Amount Needed: $60,184

Received in August to date: $39,894

*oose offerings go to local church budget
*Check should be made out to Redlands SDA Church

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FINANCIAL SUPPORT!
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